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Dear family, 

 

This Sunday, we are continuing our Community Vision series. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the next 

message in the series. 

 

We also have an important announcement and feedback opportunity this Sunday. For the past month, we 

have been in discussion with the Alabama Family Church. Pastors Jario and Leena and the community 

there are closing on a new church building, and as part of the necessary renovation costs to make the 

building usable, they are requesting a loan from our community of $120,000. We have been meeting with 

our Finance Ministry about the feasibility of this loan and also how this could be done properly. We are in 

favor of this loan after discussing with the Finance Ministry and we are now bringing this possibility 

before the community tomorrow. Pastor Mike will share the basic points of the loan and why we are 

considering it. We will welcome any and all feedback afterwards. 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike gave the 3rd message in our Vision series. He delved into what a healthy 

community looks like and how we remove barriers to getting there. The number one church culture 

barrier that he sees in the church right now is "Blame." What are the effects of blame in our lives and our 

community and how can we deal with it? You can watch the recording below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Vision Series: Building a Culture of Community and Family Part 2 

 



 

 

 
 

Offering Video: Scars by I Am They 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Thank you Roger Fuehrer for organizing last week's hike to Georgetown to see the beautiful fall colors 

and get into nature! We had a great time. 

 

 
 

Work continues on the CARP Center renovations. Alisa and Kristian are working hard everyday. 

 

 
 

This week, David Mahardy began work to re-repair our concrete wall by the parking lot. Thank you 

David for your consistent and hard work. 

 



 

 

 
 

This week, we had the preschool carpet replaced. This was a much-needed improvement, as can be seen 

from the photos. 

 

 
 

Last week, it was announced that there were not enough new candidates for the council to do an electrion. 

Therefore the three new applications: Mitsy Kuramoto, Peggy Yujiri, and Richard Buessing will join the 

continuing members Justino Alves and Jim Chimes as our new council for this term. 

 

 
 

Marjorie Buessing's Strings of the Heart meeting has been postponed to October 3. Please join us that day 

with your knitting, crocheting, or general interest to learn more about Strings of the Heart. 

 

 
 

This is the time of the year to see the Aspen's turning for fall. In Kenosha pass, they will be at their peak 

this next weekend, so Roger Fuehrer will be leading a hike their to his favor spot. We will leave the 

church parking lot all together at 12:30pm, this Sunday, September 26. Please bring a camera and jacket. 

 



 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 

 
 

Join Pastor Mike in person or online for an hour of reading and discussing the Divine Principle. Lots of 

opportunities to ask questions and have great dynamic discussions and debates. Every Wednesday @  

7pm. Here's the zoom link. 

 


